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24 April 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 4 Golf Festival on Wednesday 25 April 2018 
 
Some children in blue and red class have been chosen to take part in a golf festival at Seaton Sluice Middle 
School tomorrow.  This has been organised by Cramlington and Seaton Valley Schools Sports Partnership. 
 
Mrs Knowles and the children will be taken to and from Seaton Sluice by coach.  At the festival the children 
will take part in fun golf activities with children from other Seaton Valley and Cramlington schools.  Do not 
worry that your child cannot play golf or has not played golf previously.  The point of the festival is to learn 
as they play. 
 
Children should come to school wearing their school jumper, school PE t-shirt, tracksuit bottoms and 
trainers.  They should wear their school PE shorts underneath their tracksuit bottoms (although it is unlikely 
that they will be wearing shorts).  Please make sure that long hair is tied back and all jewellery has been 
removed.  They should also bring a water bottle.   
 
The children do not need to bring their school shoes, skirt or trousers to change in to after the festival. 
 
The festival will take place outdoors during the morning session so the children must have a coat.  The 
children will be back at school by the beginning of lunch time, so there will be no changes to the usual lunch 
time arrangements. 
 
We have attended a lot of festivals and they are always very popular with the children. 
 
Apologies for the short notice.  This is entirely my fault and due to a senior moment. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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Golf festival for some children in blue and red class on Wednesday 25 April 
 
Child’s name ____________________________________________________________  blue / red class 
 
I give permission for _______________________________ to attend the golf festival on Wednesday 25 
April 2018 as per the details provided. 
 
Medical conditions ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Medication needed while at the festival _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Contact telephone number _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  
Date ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please complete and return by Wednesday 25 April 2018.   
 


